
Happy New Year and welcome back to the Second Semester of 

learning at McGuffey PK-8 School! 

 

Please remind your children about school rules and 

expectations.  We are still following health guidelines for 

masking and social distancing, so please make sure your child is 

aware of this.  Our goal at McGuffey is to have safe and healthy 

students who are ready to learn! 

 

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please call the 

school at 330-675-6980. 


